
Attachment 47 
Environmental Considerations 

Telefutura Partnership of Flagstaff 
KFPH-DT   Flagstaff, AZ 

Channel 13   33 kW   475 m 
 
 

This application proposes continued use of the present KFPH-DT transmitter site, which is a 

multiple-user tower facility atop Mormon Mountain.  The failed main antenna is being replaced 

by similar, non-directional type with a slightly higher radiation center.  The proposed operation 

represents a 79% reduction in radiated power with respect to the prior analog operation that it 

will supplant.  Continued use of shared sites is environmentally preferred. 

 
Operation is proposed on channel 13, with a radiofrequency radiation (RFR) exposure guideline 

value of 200 µW/cm2 for the general population.  As demonstrated in the attached RF Radiation 

Statement, filed with this station’s most recent license renewal application, this site was surveyed 

on 16 May 2006 and found to be compliant with the Commission’s exposure guidelines.  The 

instant proposal involves a reduction in channel 13 effective radiated power from 158 kW analog 

(316 kW visual, adjusted by 0.4, and 31.6 kW aural) to 33 kW digital, a decrease of 79% with 

respect to the conditions extant when the survey was performed.   

 
The access road to the site is protected by a locked gate.  The tower is marked by RFR warning 

signs.  Above-ground work on the tower is governed by a formal RFR protection protocol.  

Consequently, it may be concluded that implementation of this proposal will result in compliance 

with the Commission’s RFR standards.   
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